Langford Primary

The best in everyone™

Part of United Learning

The Museum of London in St Paul’s pro- https://www.museumoflondon.org.uk/
vides a wealth of learning about London museum-london/permanent-galleries/

during this time period. It’s free to get in war-plague-fire
and open every day.

Please continue to help your child learn their spellings and times tables. These will be

sent home on a Monday to be tested on a Friday.

Reading: It is so important that you read with your child every day. You can read their
reading book together, you could read the news on your phone, you can spot words
whilst out shopping and get them to use their phonics to work them out. The more they
read, the better they will be able to access the curriculum in school.

Maths: Hit the button is a fun, free interactive game online which allows children to
practice times tables and number bonds. Please encourage your child to play in their
spare time as it will help them in all other areas of maths if they have a good under-
standing of their number bonds to 20 and their 2,5 and 10 times tables.

This term we will be learning about the Great Fire of London. We will be

looking at a range of different sources to learn about how the fire started

and why it was able to spread through London so rapidly.

Reading books will be checked and Children will receive spellings and times
changed on Monday and Thursday. tables as well as a longer piece of Maths
Please ensure reading books are and English learning. Please ensure all
brought in every day, along with read- | home learning tasks are completed and
ing records and that you are writing in | handed in on time each week.

their records as often as possible.



https://www.museumoflondon.org.uk/museum-london/permanent-galleries/war-plague-fire
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English
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Science
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History

To ask questions about the past.
To order events on a timeline
To use sources to collect information

PE

Lessons will continue with Mr.Benbow our specialist P.E. teacher
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Computing

How to stay safe online.

Sharing Assembly: There will be a Team 2 sharing assembly later on in the

year. You will be notified about the date of this nearer to the time.

PE: P.E. lessons will be on Wednesday. Please ensure your child has their full
kit with them on this day.

Library Books: We will visit the library each week on Tuesday. Library books
will remain in school and will be changed weekly.

Reading: Each child will be given a reading book to take home. These books
will be changed on Monday and Thursdays. Please try to read daily with your
child and comment in their reading record. There are also good questions at
the back of each book that you can ask to help them develop their comprehen-

I am very excited about all the brilliant learning that will take place this term. As usual, it

will be a busy and jam-packed term and we are hoping to go on a variety of trips to ex-
tend learning further. Please support your child at home by completing all home learn-
ing tasks and asking them about what they are learning at school. If you need to con-
tact me at any point this term, please speak to the office who can make an appointment
or email me at hollie.leat@Ilangfordprimary.org.uk
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